
Chess For Life Mosman Park PS. Chess Club. 

 

The last chess class for term 2 will be on Wed 3rd July. 

Welcome back to all chess club members in term 3. 

New members will be made very welcome. 

The Chess Club will recommence in term 3 on Wednesday 24th July 

before school from 7.30am till 8.30am. 

The club meets in room 6 

 

............................................................................................ 

Mosman Park PS Chess for life 

 

NAME ____________________                          YR ___   

 

Ph………………………. Email……………………… 

 

SIGNED ______   

Payment to be made to the office before the first club day please or 

directly to me on the first club day.   

Please put form and payment $100, ($90 each if more than 1 child, 

cheques made payable to Jack South) in envelope marked chess club with 

child’s name and school. Thankyou for your on going support.           

 
(The cost is based on an 8 week term, with weeks 9/10 free of charge but those 2 weeks 

will also cover any sick/excursion days etc I or a student need to take and carry over to 

the next term.)  

Jack South, Perth Chess.  

jacksouth@iinet.net.au      Ph 92711006  
PARENTS, PLEASE COULD YOU HAVE YOUR CHILD AT SCHOOL BY 

7.25AM SO WE ARE ABLE TO START THE LESSON AT 7.30 SHARP. 

IF YOUR CHILD MISSES THE LESSON THEY WILL NOT IMPROVE. 

mailto:jacksouth@iinet.net.au

